
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 18-00336 City Council 9/13/2018

PRESENTATION ITEM

FROM:    City Council President Gerald Wingate

SUBJECT:

PRESENTATION FROM OPENING DOORS NWFL (FORMERLY THE ESCAROSA COALITION ON THE
HOMELESS)

REQUEST:

That City Council permit a presentation from Opening Doors at the September 13, 2018 City Council Meeting.

SUMMARY:

Opening Doors of NWFL (formerly the EscaRosa Coalition on the Homeless (ECOH)) will be presenting two
items to City Council:

1. Presentation of the recently completed study by the UWF HAAS Center on the cost of homelessness for
our local area.

2. A report on the $100,000 grant given to the ECOH for the I-CARE program.

PRIOR ACTION:

None

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1)  None

PRESENTATION: Yes
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